
DISTRICT #204 
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC: 
5​TH​ GRADE PARENT 
INFORMATION MEETING 

 Dear Parents of 5​th​ Grade Students, 

We are excited to present our Prelude 

Program for 2018-19! Students will 

learn all about the instruments 

available for study as they explore, 

create and make sound on the 

instruments! 

Please attend​ this very important 

meeting to learn about how your 5​th 

grade student will begin the journey of 

selecting an instrument for study in 

the 6​th​ grade. 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 
Scullen Middle School Commons 
2815 Mistflower Lane  
Naperville, IL 60564 
 
Presented by the Scullen Middle School Music Department 
Graham Heise and Jessica Sanders, Band 
Laura Patterson and Matthew White, Orchestra 


